
January 2019 Newsletter 
Preschool 1 

 
I can’t believe that it’s January already! It’s been our pleasure to work with 
your children for the last six months. 
 
Our next unit will focus on colors and run from Jan 7th to February 15th. There 
will be a color of the week during this unit.  The children will be painting, gluing, 
stringing, sorting and matching by colors.  They will also be introduced to the 
concept of different shades of color going from light to dark. 
 
On Fridays, your child will be encouraged to wear a piece of clothing which is 
the color of the week.  They could wear an entire outfit showcasing the color 
of the week or just socks, whatever works the best for you. 
 
Week of: 
 Jan 7th: Red 
 Jan 14th: Blue 
 Jan 21st: Yellow 
 Jan 28th: Green 
 Feb 4th: Orange 
 Feb 11th: Purple 
 
On Friday February 15th at 3:30pm, we will be having our “Eat the Rainbow” 
Party to celebrate the end of our Color Unit.  One member of your family is 
invited to come listen to the children sing and then eat a colorful selection of 
foods with us.   
 
With the changing weather, please check your child’s basket to see if they 
have an appropriately sized change of clothing which includes, pants, a shirt, 
underwear, socks and shoes. 
 
 
Miss Sally 


